
 
 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 170 of 2019 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/83/97/02 

 

 

12 December 2019 

 

 

 

Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No 166 of 2019 - Euromed Sailing 

Championship 2019 – Mellieha Bay 

 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 166 of 2019. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the 

Euromed Sailing Championship 2019 in Mellieha Bay will be held between Thursday 

19th December 2019 and Sunday 22nd December 2019 and not as stated in the Local 

Notice to Mariners No 166 of 2019. 

 

All other information in Local Notice to Mariners No 166 of 2019 will remain valid. 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 211A, 2537, 2538 

 

 

 


